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Mr Chns Pittaway

7 William Bowell Drive
CGlenmore Park 2745
H:{47) 336102 _
Chrisp01 @hotmail.com
4 April 2000

Dear Re-distribution Committee,

I would like to express my serious concern about suggestions circulating locally that
Glenmaore Park might be placed into the Blacktown clectorate.

This zuburb is part of Penrith and strongly linked with the Lindsay electorate. We
have Penrith as our local football tcam, Penrith 15 our local shopping precinet, my
family works in Penrith and the people of Glenmore Park are so close to Penrith that
we can see the shopping contre and individual buildings irom Glenmore Park.

Any idea to move us to be part of the very distant Blacktown area is an ill-conccived
and poorly thought out suggestion,

Regards

Chris Pittaway




